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IIFL Foundation Supports Establishment of Two Computer Labs in 

Udaipur Government Schools Benefiting Over 1200 Girl Students  

 

IIFL Foundation today announced the establishment of two state-of-the art computer labs in 

partnership with the Rajasthan Government, at Kherwara Girls’ Higher Secondary School and 

Kanabai Girls’ Higher Secondary School in Udaipur district. 

The initiative provides fifteen computers to each school, benefitting over 1200 girl students in 

Kherwara and Nayagaon blocks, areas with a majority indigenous tribal population. This is a part 

of IIFL Foundation’s long-term partnership with the Education Department of Rajasthan, which 

aims to provide state-of-the-art classrooms, smart labs, and clean toilets, ensuring a conducive 

learning environment across 102 Girls' Schools.  

Mrs. Madhu Jain, Director, IIFL Foundation said, “We at IIFL Foundation have been working 

towards creating opportunities for girl students by making advanced education methods and 

technology available even in the most interior places in Rajasthan. We are grateful to the 

Rajasthan Government and Education Department for providing us with this prospect of 

supporting school education system at such a scale. Support and encouragement of the 

community and eagerness of students to learn gives us the courage and determination to take 

this forward to many more schools.” 

IIFL Foundation has made significant strides in the area of girl child education, particularly in 

Rajasthan focussed towards girl children from underprivileged indigenous communities, where 

female literacy rates are barely in double digits. Under Mrs. Madhu Jain’s leadership, IIFL 

Foundation’s flagship ‘Sakhiyon Ki Baadi’ program has brought over 36,000 out-of-school girls 

into the education system.   

IIFL Foundation is the corporate social responsibility arm of diversified financial services entity – 

IIFL Group. Recognized as one of India’s largest CSR foundations, IIFL Foundation has 

consistently worked in areas of education, health, livelihood, and climate change. The 



 

Foundation’s initiatives have positively impacted over a million beneficiaries and earned 

recognition from the Central Government, State Governments, and global entities, including the 

United Nations. IIFL has pioneered multiple healthcare innovations in partnership with 

government and non-government organizations across India. 

 

Media Inquiries: Sourav Mishra | Head Corporate Communication | sourav.mishra@iifl.com 

 

mailto:sourav.mishra@iifl.com

